
Dear Health Care Provider,

Questions about mild-to-moderate mental health concerns? Project TEACH, 
an initiative from the New York State Office of Mental Health, is here to help you.

HOW IT WORKS
• There is no cost for pediatric primary care providers in New York.
• Call to get advice from a child psychiatrist. Ask questions, discuss any concerns, or 
review treatment options. Whatever you need to support your ability to better serve 
your patients.
• Find information on training, referrals to community resources, and more.

Get a consultation today. Visit projectTEACHny.com for details.

Better Health. Brighter Future.
Good mental health lets young people live their best  
lives. Let us help you care for the kids in your practice.
Are you concerned that your child has behavioral or emotional challenges? Then tell your child’s 
health providers about Project TEACH. Give them this simple flyer to help them get started.
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